
 

Aloha Dear TV Singles Club Members 

   

 

  

Tickets for the Hawaiian Lua April 17 are still available 

however there are only about 34 remaining. We will start a 

waitlist.  

  

We are “OHANA”(family)  

  

 

 

  

On Thursday, March 2, The Villages Singles Have Talent 

group presented a check for $500 to Villages Honor 

Flight.  This money was collected over the months by 

contributions received from places that the group performed 

at, Christmas Caroling, and individual donations. 

 

THANK YOU PINKY O’NEILL AND ALL THE MEMBERS for 

representing our club in such a great light. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

50/50 News…. Our present leader Diane will be leaving at the 

end of March. We all thank you for stepping up to the task 

when we needed you Diane.  THANK YOU DIANE 

Bonnie Ferguson has volunteered to take the 50/50.  She is in 

need of 3 more volunteers to assist her. One to assist with 

sales at the meetings and two more backups in case of 

absence by her or assistant. Contact me Mary Ann Bale if you 

are interested 352-430-8996.  

Also,  we will be changing the 50/50 prizes to 1st and 2nd 

prizes only. This will make money counting procedures 

simpler and expedite the drawing. 

  

 



 

Unfortunately our travel committee chairperson has stepped 

down. We are in need of either an existing committee member 

or a new volunteer to take over that position. If you are 

interested, please contact me at the meeting on Monday or 

call me Mary Ann 352-430-8996. Thank you Tom for 

volunteering, 

  

 

 

I wanted to take this time to remind ALL our members to be 

sure that we stick to a good code of  conduct. If you have any 

problems with the Board, our procedures, any individuals 

or  entertainers , PLEASE come to me or Art at the meeting. I 

do not want for our members to view any dissatisfaction or 

problems. We can take it to the lobby and solve our problems 

there.  Thanks 

  

 

 

Monday, March 6 is our next meeting. Doors open 5:15pm. 

Please remember dress code  Dressy Casual. Our 

entertainment is.   SUZIE CASTA  

  

See you there! 



 

 

 

   

Mary Ann Bale, President 352-430-8996 

 

PS Do not miss our Cards and Games event, this Sunday the 

5th at Odell Rec Center 1PM. Always a fun crowd. 

 



 



  

 

 

Log on to view more events and options at The Villages Singles Club.  

 

 

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=0d23cd4769&e=6c6a56fea8

